
For the NJSIAA Implicit Bias workshops this year, NJSIAA will be offering a set number of workshop 
opportunities at specific dates/times. These are the only dates/times that will be offered in 2025. Additional 
sessions will not be offered. NJSIAA will no longer be offering the workshops specific to each season, as has 
been done in the past. 

 

This workshop is required! No official will be eligible for any assignments at any level (regular season or 
tournament contests) without participating in the workshop.  Similar workshops, like the NFHS course, will 
not be accepted.  

 

As a reminder: This is a one-time-only requirement - it will not be a seasonal or annual requirement.  If 
you have already completed this workshop, you do not need to take it again. 

 

Officials who have NOT yet completed this workshop must register/attend one of the below sessions. It does 
not matter if you are Spring, Fall, or Winter officials- you may register for any of the workshops below.  

 

Pre-registration is required. Each registration link is unique to the specific date and time. Each session will 
be limited to 100 participants.  Only register for one session. 

 

The upcoming workshop opportunities for this year are:  

(click directly on the date to register) 

Wednesday, June 18th at 7pm 

Wednesday, August 6th at 7pm 

Wednesday, October 8th at 7pm 

Wednesday, December 10th at 7pm 

 

The workshops will be virtual and will be hosted on the Zoom platform. They should last approximately 1 hour. 

 

Any questions, please contact Dena Maggio - dmaggio@njsiaa.org  

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/o0Tfx5gbQMara1tau9vWqQ
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/RmMyvCAqRA6rMSQOX1U18A
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/uIhDiPVkT1-XBYFXrmbwmQ
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/pmR8bKSaRIu8q7NYL1Gy3w
mailto:dmaggio@njsiaa.org

